November 26, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

Mary’s Meals is a wonderful organization and provides meals
for young people in Africa.

I have met with the founder, Mr. Magnus Macfarlane-Barrow
and have been very impressed by the great work which he and Mary’s Meals

are doing.

I encourage Catholics, who wish to do so, to support Mary’s
Meals.

Yours sincerely in Our Lord,
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Cardinal Thomas Collins,
Archbishop of Toronto
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